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Comments: I am opposed to this project. It will disturb wildlife and the environment while construction is ongoing

and when this coaster is in use due to more traffic/visitors. Sandia ski area is already being used in the summer

for mountain biking. Leave it as is. You're better off building a new solar powered ski lift, instead of a "white

elephant"


